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Date: 20th April 2021 

 

Dear Victoria Clarke, 
 
RE: Bath Spa University Recognition of International Arab Baccalaureate  
 
 
I am pleased to confirm that Bath Spa University recognises the International Arab 
Baccalaureate, which meets the academic level required for first year entry onto our 
bachelor’s degree programmes.  
 
Each programme at the University sets its own requirements, and students will be required to 
achieve a minimum score of 81% overall and specific subject requirements will need to be 
considered by the academic department. In addition, students will be required to meet our 
English language requirements as per the list of acceptable qualifications and scores 
published on the university website. 
 
Acceptance of the IAB will be reviewed periodically by the Admissions and the International 
Recruitment Teams at the University.  
 
Should you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me via email 
(j.tomita@bathspa.ac.uk).  
 

Yours sincerely, 

Jiemin Tomita 

 

 

 
Head of International Recruitment and Partnerships 
Bath Spa University 
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